



Ms Nicole Magurren Acting General Manager Camden Council PO Box 183

CAMDEN NSW 2570

Contact: David Radich Phone: 9860 1568

Email: david.radich@planning.nsw.gov.au

Our ref:

13/07338

Attention Mary-Anne Madden

Dear Ms Magurren

Camden Planning Proposal No. 16 - Gateway Determination Extension

I refer to your request of 22 April 2013, seeking a 10 month extension of time to complete the above Planning Proposal to rezone land for seniors living and related services.

I am writing to notify you that, as the delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, I have determined under section 56(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, that the date to finalise this planning proposal is extended by 6 months.

The Planning Proposal is now due for completion by 1 January 2014.

14/5/13

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact David Radich of the Department of Planning and Infrastructure on (02) 9860 1568.

Yours sincerely

Daniel Keary

Acting Executive Director Metropolitan Planning